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PCN 0111 - Compact GPS Receivers 

Dear Valued Customer, 

PCN no. 0111 

PCN type Engineering Change 

Product GPS Receivers for Compact Family 

Date  December 20, 2013   

 
 

Change Notification Description 
 

This PCN is being issued to notify customers about utilizing the SiRFstarIV 

technology instead of the SiRFstarIII technology, which has recently been declared 

"end of life" by the chipset provider. 

 

The PNs and products names have not been changed. 

 

The products are fully backward compatible, except for NMEA streaming via the 

Compact unit serial port, which is no longer supported by the SiRFstarIV module. 

 

The new technology delivers a reliable positioning engine with reduced acquisition 

time and improved accuracy. Cellocator has tested the modified products and can 

validate improved product performance. 

Should you have any questions regarding this PCN, you are more than welcome to 
contact the product management department or your appropriate sales manager. 

 
Kind Regards, 

Natan Degani 

Cellocator Product Management Department 

pm@pointer.com 

Cellocator Division, Pointer Telocation LTD 
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